Thursday March 16" at the Mildura RSL welcomed 7 members of our North West District to lunch
and the usual banter around the table. Secretary, lan, informed all of the progress of the ongoing
issues surrounding Peer Support and the developments with the former Welfare Fund now
administrated by Foresters. A number of former colleagues were suggested for inclusion into our
ranks and Co-ordinator Alan Cooksley stated that he will follow up over the next few weeks.



